
VICTORIAN NOTICES TO MARINERS 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 

 
 

MELBOURNE, 31 March 2006 
 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 
 

No. 53/06 
 

PORT OF BARWON HEADS  
 

BARWON HEADS RIVER ENTRANCE 
SAND MOVEMENTS – POSSIBLE REDUCTIONS IN DEPTH 

 
 

Date:   With immediate effect. 
 

 Former Notice: 04/05 refers and is cancelled. 
 
Details:  Mariners are advised that depths at and along the river entrance to the 

Port of Barwon Heads are constantly changing due to sand movements 
and that less than charted depths may exist in the area. 
 
Local knowledge is required to enter the river 
 
Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area. 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Port of Barwon 
Heads on: (03) 5254 1118 or 0418 506 151 or Coast Watch Radio and 
Marine Rescue Squad Inc on 0417 553 299 or 0417 553 955. 

  
Charts &  AUS 143,  Australian Pilot Volume II (NP 14) Page 68 
publications  
affected:  
 
Further Notice:      No further notice will be issued. 

 
 

This Notice to Mariners is issued by the Barwon Coast Committee of Management Inc. delegated 
Local Port Manager for the Port of Barwon Heads and distributed by the Port of Melbourne 
Corporation. The Port of Melbourne Corporation is not responsible for the accuracy of the information 
in this Notice. 
 
 
R.J. Jordan 
General Manager 
Barwon Coast Committee of Management Inc. 

 


